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Formulary changes for Revlimid 
CarePlus covers lenalidomide, the generic version of Revlimid®, with a prior 
authorization and will continue to do so in 2023. Effective Jan. 1, 2023, CarePlus 
Medicare Advantage prescription drug plans will no longer cover Revlimid. If the generic 
version is not available at your patient’s pharmacy, please include this information in 
your coverage exception request. We have notified your patients who had a claim for 
Revlimid in 2022 about this formulary change.  

If you have questions about this update, please call 1-866-315-7587, Monday – Friday,  
8 a.m. – 8 p.m., Eastern time.  

 


